
2025 Strategic Plan for Online Education 
 

Meeting Notes 
 

2025 SUS Strategic Plan for Online Education 
Implementation Committee 

 
University Conference Center 

Room 265 
University of West Florida 
11000 University Parkway 
Pensacola, Florida 32514 

March 16, 2016 
9:00 a.m. ʹ 12:00 noon 

 
Chair:  Dr. Joyce Elam 

 
Members 



2025 Strategic Plan for Online Education 
 

One of the recommendations that needs to be made by the Quality Workgroup soon relates to 
the establishment of a single rubric to be used to determine the quality of an online course.  
This is a necessary step for both including an indication of quality in the FLVC catalog as well as 
for designing the award system called for by the plan.  The workgroup recommended to the 
Implementation Committee that the current UF Markers of Excellence be used as the basis for 
the statewide rubric that 
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Online Programs Workgroup: 
Andy McCollough provided an update of this workgroup.  The members of the workgroup have 
been finalized and will be having their first meeting soon.  The workgroup includes members of 
the Implementation Committee, representatives from the college system, as well as other 
experts in the field.  
 

Student Services Workgroup


